
Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
November 10, 2021

Call to Order
[bookmark: _GoBack]Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors monthly meeting was held on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at the front clubhouse.  James Irving opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.   All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.   Roll call was taken, and the board members present were James Irving-President, Denise Koplar-Vice President, Phil Palumbo-Director, Estelle Deneumoustier-Director, Jerry Scott-Director and Georgia Moffat-Treasurer was also present.  

Approval of October 6, 2021 Board Minutes 
Phil read the minutes for the board meeting held on October 6, 2021.  A motion was made by Denise to accept the minutes as read, with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report
Georgia read the Treasurer Report for October 2021.  All account balances were read.  The total was 13,730.89.  A motion was made by Phil to accept the Treasurer Report as read, with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Activity Report
Georgia read the Activity minutes from the November meeting.  A motion was made by Phil to accept the Activity Report, with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Agenda
Ballots mailed 10/12/21 from the Curry Ford Post Office at 2:45 pm.

Food Giveaway on Thursday, November 11 at 9 am at the Conway First Baptist Church.

Discussion
Fire Department should be coming to Starlight Ranch in January to give booster shots.

Front Clubhouse will be closing on Nov 19th for kitchen remodel.  The problem is that the Thanksgiving Dinner is schedule for the 20th.  James will talk to Mirta about changing the start date.







The meeting was adjourned at 6:26 p.m.
